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Dear sir,
I wish to object to the extension of the licensing hours of the New Inn public house number LN/000000918
On the grounds of public nuisance and safety.

Horning is a quiet country village not a city or party hub.
Why do you need to extend the opening hours of a country pub?

We who live here have long enjoyed the fact that we have 3 pubs,but they are places to eat and drink and
socialise and this can be completed by 11 p.m. easily.

So that children and holiday makers and residence can enjoy a peaceful night sleep.

I think longer hours would mean boats of stag and hen parties would make a beeline and party the night
away on the moorings outside the pub long into the night.

The pub is on the river which means an increased risk of danger from drowning from too much alcohol.
longer drinking hours must increase the risk.

There is only one road from the pub so all traffic would go past houses of both residence and holiday
makers who come to the village for the peace and quiet.

If you need CCTV you are expecting an increased risk of anti-social behaviour there is no anti-social
behaviour in Horning at the moment.

If you allow one pub to open late the other pubs may ask to do the same.Turning Horning into a party hub
with all the noise and coming and going this entails.

I hope that common sense prevails and the New Inn will continue to be a country pub.

Your sincerel






